
From: Cole, Jeff
To: Schneider, Fred; McClendon, Tim
Cc: Russo, Ron; Marsh, Melanie
Subject: FW: Blackwater Creek Mitigation Bank
Date: Monday, March 2, 2020 5:03:58 PM
Attachments: Jeff Cole LTR (3-2-20).pdf

Please see the attached letter relating to the haul permit application.
 
 

From: Bill Abrams <BAbrams@sjrwmd.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 4:50 PM
To: Cole, Jeff <jcole@lakecountyfl.gov>
Cc: Marsh, Melanie <MMarsh@lakecountyfl.gov>
Subject: Blackwater Creek Mitigation Bank
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of your organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 
Jeff:
Dr. Shortelle asked me to send the attached letter to you. She has also asked my office to request
that Black Water Creek withdraw their current amended application because of the misleading
ownership information contained in it. We have not been able to communicate directly with Jimmy
Crawford, but have sent him an email today doing just that.
Bill
 
Bill Abrams
General Counsel
St. Johns River Water Management District
P.O. Box 1429 ● Palatka, FL 32178-1429
386-329-4568 ● babrams@sjrwmd.com

 
We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you
received from the District by clicking this link 

Notices 
• Emails to and from the St. Johns River Water Management District are archived and, unless exempt
or confidential by law, are subject to being made available to the public upon request. Users should
not have an expectation of confidentiality or privacy. 
• Individuals lobbying the District must be registered as lobbyists (§112.3261, Florida Statutes).
Details, applicability and the registration form are available at http://www.sjrwmd.com/lobbyist/
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